
HBPCT advises Privacy Commissioner of notifiable breach

8 November 2023, Napier – Hawke’s Bay Power Consumers’ Trust has

completed its assessment of the privacy breach that occurred as a result of the

inadvertent publication of the submissions to the Unison ownership structure

review in their entirety, with contact details and names included in the

published versions.

The assessment determined that HBPCT was required to notify the Privacy

Commissioner in the case of two submissions because they had reached the

notifiable breach threshold.

HBPCT advised the Privacy Commissioner last week that a notifiable breach of

the Privacy Act 2020 had occurred, contacted the two individuals concerned,

and will work constructively with the Privacy Commission on next steps.


